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Agenda  Item 143. Improving the Financial   Peñaranda  
Deputy Permanent Representative 

Permanent Mission of the Republic of the Philippines  
to the United Nations in New York 

 
Thank you, Mr. Chair. 
 

I thank Under Secretary-General Pollard1 and Assistant Secretary-General 
Ramanathan2 for the briefings and updates on the financial situation of the Organization. 

 
The Philippines aligns itself with the statement delivered by Guinea on behalf of 

the Group of 77 and China 




